Broome County Department of Aviation

Greater Binghamton Airport |
Debra A. Preston, County Executive . David W. Hickling, Commissioner

Memo

To: All Mutual Aid Companies to Greater Binghamton Airport
From: Airport Crash Fire Rescue |

Re: Airport Open House Series

Date: 06/08/16

Greater Binghamton Airport is proud to be implementing an Open House style training program for
mutual aid fire companies that support the Airport. These open houses will be scheduled on Mondays to

_coincide with department’s usual training schedule. Each event will start at 7:20p to allow time for
travel.

The schedule is as follows:

June 20™- New Construction. The wash building on airport property will be shown so agencies called to
this facility will be familiar with the hazards inside, such as mechanical washing equipment which may
injure employees, storage of chemicals, electrical systems, and fuel pumps and shut downs. We will also
be showing the Shea Drive staging.

July 18™- Terminal Tour. Familiarization with fire suppression and alarm systems, access, and elevator
rescue. Tower tour and access may be added depending on work load of ATC.

August 22" Crash Fire Rescue tour. Radios, access to facility, and crash truck familiarization.

Airport Employee schedules currently do not go beyond August 22™, but more tours will be scheduled
in the future including runway and taxiway familiarization, hangar facilities, and maintenance buildings.

If you are interested in joining us for these tours and training opportunities, please contact CFR at 763-
4474. We look forward to having your department participate in this program that will be beneficial for
both the airport and our mutual aid companies.
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